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May 11, 2009
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P-2009-2097639
Re:
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission v. Philadelphia Gas Works
TO ALL PARTIES:
On March 26, 2009, the Philadelphia Gas Works (PGW) filed a Petition seeking approval of its Five-Year Gas Demand-Side Management Plan (DSM Plan) with the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission (Commission).  On April 3, 2009, PGW filed a Petition to Withdraw its DSM Plan.  
In its Petition, PGW states that the DSM Petition, which is currently uncontested, was assigned to the Commission’s Bureau of Conservation, Economics & Planning (CEEP).  PGW believes that it would be best to withdraw its DSM Plan in order to undertake discussions with interested parties with the goal of achieving greater clarity and consensus on certain aspects of the DSM Plan.  
PGW’s Petition of April 3, 2009, to withdraw its DSM Plan filed March 26, 2009 is granted.  PGW’s DSM Plan filed March 26, 2009, has been replaced by its Revised DSM Plan filed April 20, 2009.






Very truly yours,







James J. McNulty







Secretary
cc:  Wayne Williams, Director, Bureau of CEEP
